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21 May 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Breakfast Club ‘Toast Club’ - We need your help, please complete the Breakfast Survey 
 
Since the changes to breakfast club in February 2020 we have been running Breakfast Club at a significant loss 
and clearly cannot continue to do so. 
 
If we can, we are very keen to continue to provide a service for parents who need to get to work before school 
starts and we also understand that some children really benefit from coming into school early. 
 
Later today we will send out a link to a short survey about Breakfast Club.  
 
We would be very grateful if all parents could please complete the survey, so we can make plans for 
September and let everyone know what is happening as soon as we can. 
 
Your help is very much appreciated. 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Headteacher 


